

## FOR YOUTH DEVELOPMENT® FOR HEALTHY LIVING FOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

Mr. Ken Swink Southwestern Ohio EPC 303 Corporate Center Dr. Suite 208 Vandalia, OH 45377

Dear Mr. Swink,

The YMCA of Greater Dayton would like to request membership into the Southwestern Ohio Educational Purchasing Council. We feel that our association will benefit financially from joining your purchasing council. We currently operate 58 licensed childcare locations across 8 counties, and we are in the process of adding 17 more in the fall. We especially look forward to using your Food Program.

We look forward to working with you.

Respectfully,

Mackenzie Resor

Operations Manager of Child Care Service

YMCA of Greater Dayton